
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

We have had a wonderful week celebrating our love of books in the 

lead up to World Book Day. We reflected upon books by the  

different authors we have looked at this year. We voted on our  

favourite author, giving reasons for our choices.  

 

On World Book Day we had lots of fun dressing up as characters 

from our favourite books. Miss Murphy and I dressed up as crayons 

from our favourite book ´The Day the Crayons Quit´ by Drew  

Daywalt.                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

With a view to encouraging your child to read for pleasure, we are asking that you help your child 

to choose a reading buddy at home. Your child’s reading buddy can be a soft toy that is special 

to them. On Fridays, your child can bring their soft toy into school. We will share a hot chocolate 

and a story. At home, your child’s reading buddy can also join in with phonics and reading  

activities.  

Thank you for your continued support 

  Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy 


